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4th September 2025
Dear Parents, 
Year 4 will be visiting Parham House to participate in the Parham Countryside Classroom Day 2024 on Tuesday 16th September 2025. We will be leaving our school at approximately 9.20am and we will be back before the end of the school day. 
During the visit, the children will participate in six different activities, which will be all outside. The children will need to wear their school uniform, comfortable footwear and ensure they bring appropriate clothing for the weather e.g. coat, hat. If it rains, we will be getting wet!
Please can you also ensure the children have a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy) as we will be having lunch in the grounds. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be travelling by minibus to and from Parham House and we are requesting a voluntary £3 contribution for this trip, to cover transport costs via MCAS.
Thank you.
Yours sincerely, 
[image: ]
John Galvin
Headteacher  
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